
I urge you to support this legislation to protect our crops from GMO invasions. 
 
Contamination from GMO sources must be addressed. 
 
I do not have a farm however I do enjoy organic veggies, fruits and nuts. 
 
I am upset that one industry controls so much of the rest of our farmers future.  If the GMO 
industry OWN'S it's patents and can prosecute for "drift" then they should be held responsible 
for contamination of the organic farms.  Patent holders should not be allowed to hold the 
country hostage just because they cannot control their own creations. 
Please share with the committee. 
I live in Eugene Oregon. 
 
regards, 
 
Robert Harrington 
 


